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Brothers, Sisters, Siblings,  
 
 
 We just wanted to update the Clerical Expertech members on a few things.  
 
We have begun bargaining with the Craft Unit and are currently setting more dates to continue 
the craft bargaining. Once these dates are secured we will then look at dates for clerical 
bargaining.  
 
We also will be having committee discussions about how to proceed in regards to joining or not 
with the craft group as we move forward.  
 
Please be patient as we continue to look forward and prepare for bargaining.  
 
Thank you and your strength is in your solidarity.  
 
 

  

SSoolliiddaarriittyy,,  
 
Your bargaining committee, Votre comité de négociation,  
 
Patricia  Bond Natacha Duquette 
Robin Dudley, national representative Jean-Stéphane Mayer, représentant national 
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